
Cabinet Meeting Notes November 6, 2013

Operations:
o In accordance with the UUP Contract and System Administration, all faculty, professionals and 

management confidential employees will receive a $500 increase to base salary.
o A message will be sent to campus regarding holiday coverage and heat conservation during 

winter break.

Budget Timeline:
o Carol Bishop shared budget template with FASP.

Biodigester and START-UP NY Update:
o Dr. Thatcher will attend a regional meeting at Herkimer Community College on November 14, 

2014.
o START-UP NY guidelines are now available.
o A START-UP NY representative will be coming to campus in the not-too-distant future.
o Dr. Thatcher attended a meeting with the SUNY Construction Fund in Albany with reps from 

Cobleskill, Delhi & Morrisville.

Strategic Plan:
o Identified retention and Solid Financial Base as priorities.
o Administrative Council has agreed to take on the duties of a Retention Committee.

Student Affairs:
o The 2013 Women’s Cross Country Team won its fifth straight NEAC Conference Championship. 

The 2013 Men’s Cross Country Team was the NEAC Championship runner-up.
o Allergens Dining Room – An allergens-free dining room located in the purple dining room in 

Champlin Hall has been created to address dietary restrictions due to allergies.


